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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The City of Hollywood City Commission will hold a second public hearing on the 

creation of an Emerald Hills Safety Enhancement District (the “District”) at City 

Hall, 2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Hollywood, Florida, Room 219, at 1:00 p.m. 

on Wednesday, April 5th 2017. Your property has been identified as a property 

within the proposed District.  The District will be a dependent special district within 

the meaning of Chapter 189, Florida Statutes. Among other powers, the District will 

have the ability to impose a two hundred fifty dollar ($250.00) non-ad valorem 

assessment per property, per year for the purpose of providing an off-duty City of 

Hollywood Police Officer detail Monday through Friday. If you would like to obtain a 

copy of the ordinance which creates the District, please visit the City of Hollywood 

website at hollywoodfl.org and click on the “Open Government” button. Property 

owners are encouraged to attend this meeting.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission: We are dedicated t o  providing municipal services for our diverse community in an atmosphere of cooperation, courtesy and 

respect. 

We do this by ensuring all who live, work and play in the City of Hollywood enjoy a high quality of life. 

 
"An Equal Opportunity and  Service Provider Agency" 

http://www.hollywoodfl.org/

